
Immediate Past Delegate Report 
Fall Assembly, September 19, 2015 

 
 Today’s report is pretty much the same report I gave at the August AWSC meeting. I 
have worked on the packets for the new GRs. I have removed references to Action Committees 
as they are no longer part of our assemblies.  
 
 I continue to write my articles for the Northern HiLights. I am also serving on a few 
committees. These include the Finance Committee, Trusted Servants unable to effectively fulfill 
their responsibilities and the Web Committee. I am currently chairing the State Fair Committee. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Ruth S. 


